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Tech Experts Discuss the Culture of Silicon
Valley The HUGE lesson I learned working in
Silicon Valley Silicon Valley: Culture,
Mindset and Lessons Learned | UC Berkeley
Executive Education 
Silicon Valley - John's Work Routine (Season
1-5)A Look into Silicon Valley’s Culture |
Emily Chang Is Silicon Valley a Cultural
Wasteland? || Eugenious 
Girls Who Code Founder On Silicon Valley's
Bro CultureSilicon Valley Culture | What's
the big deal? Secrets of Silicon Valley Book 
TEDxLaJolla - David Siminoff - The Culture of
Silicon Valley Ex-startup staffer: Silicon
Valley has cult mentality Spiritual Adviser
playing a Game with Gavin Belson + (Silicon
Valley) Tim Draper: Silicon Valley
billionaire’s lifestyle, reaction to his
book, splitting California The Entire History
of Silicon Valley Who started Silicon Valley
and why it is in California How to create an
environment that will work instead of you Why
Silicon Valley is the best place in the world
(for software engineers). What do people do
in Silicon Valley after work? The Secret
Parties Billionaires Don't Want You To Know
About How I’ve built 10 streams of income by
the age of 32 5 books you have to read in
2019 if you want to grow your business 
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Million Dollar Shack: Trapped in Silicon
Valley's Housing Bubble READING BOOKS IN
SILICON VALLEY 
Silicon Valley - Gavin Belson is a writer
[Part 1]In 'BROTOPIA,' Emily Chang Uncovers
'Bro Culture' in Silicon Valley The silicon
valley startup culture: An engineer's
perspective: Toli Lerios at TEDxAcademy How
start-up culture is changing the world How
Silicon Valley's Sexist \"Bro Culture\"
Affects Everyone People, Culture, and
Performance: Strategies from Silicon Valley
(PEOPLE) 
Cultures Siliconvalley
A summer camp in the Silicon Valley abruptly
canceled all sessions this week over a
controversy involving a swastika. Several
employees, including the camp's director, at
Hidden Villa in Los Altos, ...

Silicon Valley summer camp closes after
swastika controversy
The root of this problem in our modern
business culture — the culture of
overpromising. This culture makes startup
founders convey a sense of success way before
they create the first prototype of ...

The Curse of Our Culture of Overpromising
Inside the billionaire investor’s journey
from Facebook board member to an architect of
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the new American right ...

Peter Thiel helped build big tech. Now he
wants to tear it all down.
Although the percentage of Asia's population
using cannabis in 2019 was a low 2 per cent,
that translates into 85.5 million people,
twice as many as the US count of 48.2 million
users during the same ...

How Metaverse Can Bridge the East And West
Cannabis Cultures
Crypto company says its free-speech culture
is not for everyone, offers severance to
employees who feel they aren't a good fit.

Crypto co. will PAY triggered employees to
leave and never come back with new anti-woke
culture commitment
Dan Chan may have left his finance job in
tech to become a magician, but he didn't
leave Silicon Valley. The self-proclaimed
"Millionaires’ Mentalist" talks about how he
became a sought-after act by ...

'The Millionaires' Mentalist' Dan Chan on the
business of magic in Silicon Valley
A Tesla Inc. investor filed a lawsuit
Thursday against Elon Musk, the company and
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its board, accusing them of letting a "toxic
workplace culture" fester that has done
"irreparable damage" to the ...

Musk, Tesla sued by shareholder over 'toxic'
work culture
Jesse Powell, CEO of crypto exchange Kraken,
has taken to Twitter to defend Kraken's
recent culture statement that attempted to be
inclusive of everyone's ...

Anti-Woke: Kraken CEO Offers Severance to
Intolerant Employees
"The mission" above all, says CEO Jesse
Powell, adding that "woke activists" among
mostly new hires have been sapping company
productivity.

Kraken CEO Doubles Down on Anti-Woke Culture,
Says 'Triggered' Employees Should Leave
Billionaire and culture critic Elon Musk ...
Its guidelines are highly influential; they
have been called “Silicon Valley’s most
important document ever.” So the company’s
moves, and ...

Netflix's Layoffs and Worker Ultimatum Lead
It into the Culture Wars
Pranav Dixit, a technology reporter covering
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the intersection of technology and culture in
India, will move to Silicon Valley. He is
also a Nieman fellow at Harvard University.
He was also executive ...

BuzzFeed News tech reporter Dixit moves to
Silicon Valley
By repurposing in-game Sonic cutscenes and
overdubbing amusing new lines, this YouTuber
has found a winning formula for satirizing
online culture.

Satire, subversion, and Sonic the Hedgehog:
What a hit YouTube series reveals about web
culture
Law.com International recently spoke to the
global privacy advocate, one of the world's
most influential figures in privacy
protection law, who said companies face more
lawsuits and fines.

Creating a 'Culture of Compliance': Privacy
Activist Max Schrems Isn't Done Yet
Since his breakthrough in the early 1990s,
Mike Judge has been responsible for some of
the most beloved projects in pop culture
history. The man has given the world a
multitude of gifts, including the ...
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